Feb 2023

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have set up our school library in the small hall. There is a good selection of
books for the pupils to borrow, fiction and non-fiction.

Each child will be able to borrow 3 books at any time to take home. There are no set
days to return the books. When your child is ready to exchange their books, just get

them to bring them back to school and they can select new ones.

If any parent / carer wants to help their child select a book the library will be open at

the end of the day for you to come into. If you have a toddler at home there is also a
large selection of picture story books. Please feel free to fake and return any books.

We are not recording which books the pupils/ parents take. We are operating on a
trust baS|s

Happy Reading

Kingsbarns Staff



